
Welcome to Kindergarten
with Mrs. Goodenough

Welcome to Kindergarten with Mrs.
Goodenough! I am looking forward to
this fun and exciting time with you all!

TEACHING CAREER

This is my 6th year with the Madison Central
School District and the 12th year of my
teaching career. I have taught students of
differing ages, but Kindergarten definitely
holds a special place in my heart. I
absolutely love this age! I hold a Bachelor's
Degree in Psychology, a Masters Degree in
Literacy, as well as dual Professional New
York State Certifications for teaching
Birth-6th grade. Each year brings new and
exciting opportunities for both students and
their families, and I look forward to these
adventures with you, and your children!

THIS YEAR IS FULL OF WONDER AND
OPPORTUNITY AND I CAN’T WAIT FOR IT
TO ALL BEGIN!

THE YEAR AHEAD

I am really looking forward to the personal
growth that your Kindergartener is going to
undergo this year! Your children are just
beginning their educational career, and I
hope to show them what a special and
fulfilling experience learning can be! This
year is a wonderful opportunity for each and
every student to develop their sense of
independence and succeed.

This year is going to be filled with loads of
learning, and fun. I believe that your child
should face age appropriate challenges in
order to learn perseverance and gain
confidence. As an Early Childhood Educator
I know the importance of a nurturing, safe,
and predictable learning environment. This
will allow each child to succeed individually.
An equally important part of our year
together will be the character building, and
the continual exploration of how to be a
positive and active participant within their
school and community.

CONTACT ME

I strive to have open and effective
communication between home and school,
and encourage you to contact me through
formal classroom communication methods at
any time with questions and concerns.

I hope that you are just as excited about this
school year as I am! I can’t wait to meet your
children! Please bring all of your child’s
school supplies to Open House.

Sincerely yours,

Mrs. Goodenough


